
Dear Families, 

For our final Riverside Connect event of the school year, we are hosting a "Sharing Sofa".  
This is a chance for Riverside families to come together and share their experiences, stories 
and challenges of having a child with special educational needs.  Lisa Mason will be sharing 
some of her experiences and humorous stories as mum of Gemma, and it would be great for 
some of our parents/carers/grandparents/siblings etc. to also share some of theirs. 

The event will take place at Riverside St Paul’s Cray on  
Thursday, 6th July from 10:00 - 11:30 

Please complete and return the slip below if you are able to attend and/or share. 

We would love to see you there. 

Amy Skelton and Lisa Mason 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to Amy Skelton, Assistant Headteacher 

Name:  _________________________________________       Relationship to child:  ______________________________ 

Name:  __________________________________________     Relationship to child:  ______________________________ 

Child's name:  ______________________________________    Class:  _________________________________________ 

I will be attending the event. 

I would like to share some experiences at the event:  Yes / No 

 


